
 
 
 
Tennis Supporters’ Group (TSG) 
  
                   Report for Tuesday 28/4/15 
 
The Tennis Supporter Group held our last meeting on Monday 2nd March 2015 with 6 
attendees. 
 
The Tennis Supporter Group did not meet in April due to Easter & school holidays and 
our next meeting will be Monday 4th May at 7.30pm in the school library. 
 
At the end of Term 1 our First & Second girl players were both playing off for 
Premierships and I am pleased to announce both teams came away winners and 
earned themselves the title of Un-defeated Premiers. Our year 8’s finished 3rd  the year  
9 & 10 teams finished 2nd and the year 7’s finished 5th. A huge congratulations to all 
girls who trained and played extremely well. 
 
Planning is now underway to be part of the upcoming Pink Day with the selling of our 
pink ice-creams. 
 
The boys are now in full swing with their training and competition started for them last 
Friday with Round 1 of play against Ormiston College. 
 
The Tennis Supporter Group will also be giving the boys Hand Towels and these are 
currently being purchased and embroidered and will be distributed shortly to all boys 
who made a Tas Team.        
 
 
Lenelle Daniels 
(President)                   


